
From: Amanda Sara 
Sent: 26/06/2023 3:04:05 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Cc: Alan Macrae; JoeIle Janik 
Subject: Application No. DA2023/0614 - 61 Darley Street Mona Vale - concerns 

Good afternoon, 

We would like to express our concern about the development at 61 Darley Street Mona Vale across the road 
from our facility. 

At Ann Wilson Funerals on the corner of Barrenjoey Road and Darley Street Mona Vale, we host over 60 
Funerals, Memorials, and Viewings of deceased in our care each month. 

Our Chapel doors face the proposed new development, and we have legitimate concerns about the noise, 
construction and dust that will no doubt impact hundreds of grieving families during its construction. 

Our facility is a place of deep reflection and calm remembrance for those who have passed. A quiet place often 
filled with eulogies, prayer, and song. A sombre and peaceful time for families to farewell their loved one. 

Whilst we are not opposed to development, the magnitude of the build and nature of the demolition will 
greatly disturb our grieving families, dramatically affect our business, and turn families away whilst in progress. 
During such a sensitive time for our community and families, we urge you to consider the impact on all 
concerned. 

Warm Regards, 

Mandi Sara JP 
Location Manager & Funeral Director 
Mona Vale - Cnr Barrenjoey Road & Darley Street, Mona Vale NSW 2103 
Dee Why  - 844 Pittwater Road, Dee Why NSW 2099 
M: 

A N N  WILSON 
FUNERALS 

AUSITALIM 
."1,144 
taCTINS 

,641CIAIION 

Disclaimer 

2023/403405


